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INTERESTING,USEFUL AND 

UNUSUAL WORDS 

 

 

(Adjective) Treating serious issues with     

deliberately inappropriate humour; flippant. 

facetious 

If you need the newsletter or other school letters to be in a different     
format please speak to Mrs Dann in the school office. If you need help or 
support with access to any information, please also contact Mrs Dann. 

Class Photographs  

Please make sure your 

paper orders are in to 

the school office by  

Monday 1st July. 

School Uniform 

We would like to remind 

you that all school                        

uniform must be clearly            

labelled to help us return 

any lost property as soon 

as possible.     Diner of the Week: 

Jasmine Sowden 

For always being polite, 

showing good table manners 

and following our golden 

rules. 

  

 
 

Top Table winners: 

 England (28 points) 

The runner up was Mexico with 20 points. 

Next Week’s Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to Maizie and Skooter on 

3rd July and George D on 4th July. 

Wellbeing Poster 

We now share a new wellbeing poster with 

you in the weekly newsletter. This week’s 

poster says 10 reasons why it is ok to feel 

sad sometimes as we should not feel 

ashamed of expressing our emotions and 

talking about how we feel.  
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Learning Powers Certificate 

On 5th July at 9.10am the following   

children will be celebrating their  

achievements. Please come along if you 

are free. 

Oak -  Jesse  

Beech –  Holly R-F 

Willow – Neo 

Sycamore -  George S 

PFCS Meeting - Thursday 11th 

July 
If you want to get involved, please attend 

the next PFCS meeting on Thursday 11th 

July at 7:30pm at school.  

The meeting will be discussing all events 

held this school year and to discuss       

future events for the next academic year. 

If you would like to be involved with the 

PFCS but you are unable to attend this 

meeting, please either let Amy know in the 

playground before school or email: 

pfcs@chiddingly.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Willow Class Ancient Greek Day 

On Monday 24th June, Willow class dressed up and hosted a whole day of 'Hands on  History' 

with their Federation counterparts! In mixed school groups, the children rotated around three 

brilliant activities which gave them the opportunity to show off what they already knew, and 

build on their understanding of how the Ancient Greeks lived.  

It's safe to say that the shield and sword activity outside was a firm favourite - although not so 

much for the adults who got chased around by an angry mob of Spartan warriors! The children 

also got the chance to see some artefacts up close and thought carefully about what they were 

used for. The final activity involved comparing Greek and Roman gods and goddesses and trying 

out some Ancient Greek writing. They also spent some time learning about life at home and the 

Ancient Greek's rather 'original' approach to medicine! It was so lovely to have all three schools 

together with the staff and parent helpers sometimes finding it difficult to know which child 

was from which school as they all mixed together so well! A huge thank you to our parent helpers 

and to all the parents for their efforts in the costumes; the children looked so fantastic and it 

really added to our day! 
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Attendance 

The whole school attendance for this year so far is 95.79% 

This week’s attendance: 97.68% 

Oak - 97.33% 

Beech - 97.78% 

Willow - 98.97% 

Sycamore - 96.25% 

Well done to Willow for having the highest attendance this week! 

100% - gold                                            96.5 to 99.9% - green 

95 to 96.4% - amber                                 Less than 94.9% - red 

Positivity Board 

This board enables parents/carers, 

staff, children and visitors to write 

positive comments, or thoughts, 

about their time in school or during 

events that they would like to 

share with others. 

 

Please pop in any time to write down 

something that you would like to 

share. In the newsletter every 

week, there will be a picture to 

share and celebrate the             

positivity within our school and 

community. 

As always, thank you for your      

support! 
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Dates for your diary 2018/2019 

July 2019 

3rd & 10th — Sycamore class swimming lessons 

5th — Summer production dress rehearsal at 1.30pm 

8th — Oak Class trip 

10th — Summer production at 1.30pm and 6.30pm — parents invited 

12th —School reports to parents 

16th — Parent meetings about reports only 

19th — Year 5/6 Branching Out Trip 

23rd — Leavers’ service at 2pm 

23rd — End of term 

Dates for your diary 2019/2020 

September 2019        

4th & 5th — INSET days       

6th — Term 1 starts for Years 1/2/3/4/5/6      

10th — Reception start      March 2020 

October 2019        3rd — End of term 

25th — End of term       April 2020 

November 2019        20th — Term 5 starts 

4th — Term 2 starts       May 2020 

December 2019        4th — school closed (bank holiday) 

20th — End of term       22nd — End of term 

January 2020        June 2020 

6th — INSET day       1st — INSET day 

7th — Term 3 starts       2nd — Term 6 starts 

February 2020        July 2020  

14th — End of term       21st — End of term 

24th — Term 4 starts      22nd — INSET day 
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PFCS Dates 

 Saturday 6th July - Chiddingly Village Market in the Village Hall at 10am to 12pm. 

 Wednesday 10th July - Summer Production - the PFCS will be selling teas & coffees. 

 Thursday 11th July - 7:30pm - PFCS meeting to discuss events for 2019/2020 

 Tuesday 23rd July - Leaver's Service - the PFCS will be selling teas & coffees. 

 

Easyfundraising 

Parents and Friends of Chiddingly School or Chiddingly School Association (this is what it is            

registered as) have signed up to Easyfundraising, an easy way for parents to raise funds for the 

school at no extra cost to themselves. Whenever you place your shopping through 100s of sites 

they will automatically give us a donation. Please could all parents consider doing their online  

shopping through this site or app. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/chiddinglyschassoc/ 

 

Recycle 4 Charity  

Please remember the PFCS are collecting INKJET cartridges through Recycle 4 Charity. Brands 

that you can recycle include HP, Dell, Lexmark, Canon, Samsung, Neopost. Please DO NOT send 

Epson or Kodak cartridges in our recycling bags as their value will not cover postage costs, instead 

you can include them in a box collection which is in reception if you have at least 25 items. 

Inkjet cartridges must be in suitable condition to be recycled. Please check their recycling           

criteria. They do not accept laser & toner cartridges through this recycling service. 
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